TOWN OF RAYMOND
TASSELTOP BOARD OF DIRECTORS

SEPTEMBER 14, 2004
Members present
Bob Metz Peter Klepsig, Park Ranger
Betty McDermott Mark Gendron, Selectman

Phyllis Burnham

The meeting was held at the Raymond Town Office and began with a review and
approval of the June minutes.

New Business:

. Linda Morin has resigned as a member of the Board of Directors and her
resignation was accepted. A search for her replacement has been started and
an ad is to be placed in the next Roadrunner.

2. Review of the 2004 summer season by Peter Klepsig:
R July, due mostly to weather, was below last season.
August attendance was better.
Snack shack business was about the same.
Expenses were met with the help of a smaller crew this year and
efforts made to tighten overhead.

All permits are in place to finish the walkway on the north end of the
beach. However, circumstances and weather didn’t allow time for the
delivery of gravel for completion. This should be completed this Fall.
Dale Gilman repaired cabin windows and screens.

The fence along the highway entrance road is on hold temporarily.

Exterior cabin painting will be done next Spring.

One break- in at the snack shack early in the season resulted in the
theft of some candy and ice cream, but no damage.

3. A temporary financial report from Elizabeth Cummings shows that the final
loan payment to the town may be made this year. Final accounting should
be available at the next meeting in November.

4. It was discussed and voted to increase the season weekly rate for 2005 to $300
weekly except for the 2 week rental already booked for 2005 which will stay
at $700.



S. Discussion of the Tasseltop web site resulted in the following:

1. Peter will call Kevin Woodbrey to change the link on the
Raymond home page to TasseltopPark.org , and also will contact
the Windham Chamber to do the same on their SebagoLakes
Region web site.

2. The Tasseltop web site will include available cabin rental dates
for 2005 with photos, which can be updated as rentals come in.

6. Peter has arranged to have telephone calls to the Tasseltop phone
number forwarded to him after hours and off season.

7. Betty made several interior cabin improvement suggestions which will
be implemented before the next rental season: additional dishes and
place settings, curtains, local information for shopping and entertainment,
and a few board games.
8. Bob and Phyllis will represent Tasseltop at the upcoming One Raymond
Planning Committee, the date not yet decided.
The next meeting will be November 9, 2004 at 7:00 P.M. at Town Hall
Respectfully Submitted

Phyllis Burnham



